CDO 2022 ANNUAL REPORT

Since March 2020 it has been very difficult for Coaches to progress their ambitions to a higher level.  Now that we are slowly returning to normality more on line courses are being made available by Archery GB.

At present  in Sussex there is 1 Senior Coach, Philip Van Buren and
8 County Coaches Dave Egalton. Iain Cadle, Sue Habgood, Sue Mangan, Malcolm Higman, Neil Samson, Colin Ford. Graham Devenish
9 Level 2 Coaches.  List not up to date
50 Level 1 and Session Coaches.  There are too many to mention.
These details have been taken from The Martlets Guild of Archery Coaching Website.  

There will have been Coaches missed off of the list because I do not have their current details, and there could be some Coaches who are no longer Coaching who are still on the list.

If you are a current Martlets Archery Coach and would like to  update your names and contact details please email me at cdo@martletsguildsussex.org.uk  Using this email address will help me to update our Coaches list. Please supply your  name, Phone number and email address. And qualification status. If you would like to include your club name and any style you prefer to coach , the more details I can get, the better the contact list will be.

At present I have only had 1 Session Coach wishing to progress their Coaching Qualification, this may be due to finding a course close to home or the financial costs, but if there any others wishing to gain their next level of Coaching Qualification please  contact me via   cdo@martletsguildsussex.org.uk. Your message should now reach me.

Although the courses are mainly on line via zoom/teams there is the potential for an assessment in Sussex. We have at present one Martlets Coach who is able assess a course but is currently unable to tutor a complete course. 


As soon as you become a qualified Archery GB Coach and you are Sussex based you will automatically become a member of  The Martlets Guild of Archery Coaching. You just need to let us know as we do not get told you have qualified, so unless you inform us at Martlets (assuming you wish to join us) we are not brought up to date by Archery GB.

 On Behalf of Martlets Guild of Archery Coaching I would like to wish you all the best for your time given to helping other Archers and so helping Martlets become a better coaching machine.  Thank you.

Colin Ford
Coach Development Officer
22nd October
